I am a concerned fly fisherman, fly Tyer, outdoorsman, and retired veteran who believes that
this bill will greatly affect the distribution and sales of quality fur material that is never wasted
and often times supports various commercial shops and vendors supplying many fly fishermen
and tying organizations with quality materials utilized in producing wonderful and natural flies for
fishing in our great Northwest. | do not believe in the waste of our resources. More regulation
and stewardship would greatly improve our natural resources. For example, if there are
particular species of fur animals that are not thriving as well, we should be developing bills in
legislation to help plan and repair the declining trend of certain species. | realize that this may
require joint efforts with many partners or organizations in the community. There are several
organizations that would gladly help in these efforts.



